
SP-5155, Sub 0 

March 24, 2016 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING 

Gail L. Mount 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27603 

Re: Docket No. SP- 5I55, Sub 0 
Catawba Solar, LLC - Amend Report of Proposed Construction for a 1.99 MW AC solar photovoltaic 
array and Application for Registration as a Renewable Energy Generating Facility 

Dear Clerk Mount: 

On November 12, 2015 the Commission Issued and Order Accepting Registration of New Renewable 
Energy Facility. On March 22, 2016, a request to amend Notice of Propose Construction and Registration 
as New Renewable Energy Facility was filed. We are now requesting to withdraw that request and the 
revised FERC Form 556 that was submitted with it. Sorry for the inconvenience. 



In the Matter of Application of 
Catawba Solar, LLC for a 
Notice of Proposed Construction 
and Registration as a 
New Renewable Energy Facility 

BEFORE THE NORTH CAROLINA 

UTILITIES COMMISSSION 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

VERIFICATION 

I, Mark E. Sofge, Registered Agent of Catawba Solar, LLC, a North Carolina limited liability company, 
verify that the contents of this Application for a Certificate of Public Necessity and Convenience filed in 
this docket are true to the best of my knowledge. I am duly authorized to act on behalf of said limited 
liability company. 

Sworn to and subscribed before me, this the t.1\~ day of \\!\.ti\.~ , 20W, 

(Typed/ Printed Name) 

My Commission Expires: 

2 


